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Subject:   New JPA for stormwater:

STORMWATER RETENTION/DETENTION PONDS are essential

New committees, laws, agreements, are not the problem.   California is
the about the sole state which does not MANDATE  storm water 
RETENTION and or DETENTION PONDs for all new subdivisions.   It does
not even recognize the need for such facilities.   Even a shallow storage
facility like Sites cannot get moving.   Water bond money has not been
spent.
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Public Comment
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